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13th September 2016 
 
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 

 

Year 10 Careers Experience 

 

During assembly today, we have explained our plans for all Year 10 students to go out for a week to experience the 

world of work.  Students have the opportunity to arrange their own placements at any time during this academic 

year with a company of their choosing.  Over the next few weeks students will have initial discussions with their form 

tutors and with specialist staff from “Timely Advice” who provide independent careers information. 

 

At present we are happy for students to take any week our for their placement, however as we get closer to the end 

of Year 10 some weeks may not be allowed as students will complete controlled assessment work for their GCSE’s, 

so arranging placements sooner rather than later may give more flexibility. 

 

Please can you discuss with your son/daughter their ideas and aspirations for the placement.  Some will have already 

formulated plans for where they would like to complete a placement, while others will need support and guidance 

from you and from school.  

 

Many thanks for your support in this exciting project, if you have questions please contact Linda Arnold, Vice 

Principal at larnold@corbytechnicalschool.org or 01536 213100. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

Mrs A Reynolds 

Principal 
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